
Faith Presbyterian Church 
Mineral Bluff, GA 

Position Needed – Director of Music 
 
Faith Presbyterian Church is a congregation of the Presbyterian Church (USA) located within Cherokee 
Presbytery.  They are now worshiping in-person (social distancing) in their new sanctuary in Mineral 
Bluff, Georgia, serving Blue Ridge and surrounding areas. They have 160 members, and would describe 
their worship style as traditional, participatory, Reformed and energetic. They use “Glory to God” as 
their hymnal.  
 
Their current Director of Music is retiring at the end of June 2021 and they are looking to find the right 
person to fill this position and continue to lead them forward musically and in their offering of worship 
to God.  The ideal candidate would be able to both direct and accompany the choir, but will consider 
candidates whose main focus is accompanist or director. 
 
They are set up to consider candidates both for an Interim and permanent basis.  This is a part time 
position; the salary is dependent upon education, experience and skills. They hope to fill this position by 
mid-summer 2021.  
 
You can discover more about this congregation at www.faithpresbyterianusa.org.   Pastor Jim Simpson 
may be contacted for additional information (email office@faithpresbyterianusa.org).  
 
To apply to be considered please email your resume and cover letter to office@faithpresbyterianusa.org 
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